
 

Information: Non-Functioning of Telephone Lines 

 

9th September 2019 

Consulate-General of Japan in Chennai 

 

 

 

We would like to inform you about default in the working of office telephone. Further 

that all the telephones are non-functional. Sorry for inconvenience. In case of any 

inquiry please call +91-98410-44959 . 

 

 


